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June 27th is our Red, White & Blue theme dance and 
Barbecue ribs dinner. Dinner served at 5:30 pm (Doors 
open at 5:00 pm). Dance lesson, which is Cha Cha, 6:15 
to 6:45 pm and then dancing to music by The Blue Notes 
from 7:00 to 9:45pm. 

June 6th  Music by Rich Howard Orchestra and the dance lesson is 
  Night club two-step. 

June 13th  Music is by our ever popular Manuel Dorantes and the 
dance lesson is Night Club Two-Step. The intermission 
Dance Showcase will be a foxtrot, performed by 
Christopher and Doreen. They dance to the song " I’m 
your man" and will portray the story line in dance, 
showing some unique movements.

June 20th Michael Lawrence Carollo is our Music Maestro and this 
is the last lesson of night club two step for this session. I 
am sure you will have enjoyed learning or improving your 
skills on this dance. Last chance to buy tickets for next 
week’s Barbecue ribs dinner.

Yes its June already and I think all of our snowbirds have flown north. We miss your 
smiling faces and look forward to your return in the fall. We are happy to see so 
many new people joining our amazing group of dancers.  We do our best to make 
everyone feel welcome and appreciate your contribution to this. I receive so many 
wonderful comments about Hillcrest every week and it is so great to experience the 
wonderful happy and caring atmosphere which together we have created. Just a 
reminder that this Saturday, May 30th is our Ice Cream social. New dance lesson 
is Night Club Two-Step with Christopher and Daisy teaching the class at 6:15 pm.  
The Blue Notes will then entertain us with their ever popular dance music.

Tickets for the Finger Licken Good Barbecue Ribs Dinner, catered by Fuzzy’s 
will be available for purchase on June 6th, 13th and 20th between 6 and 7 pm. 
They are $11.00 per person. Dance admission is $4.00 for members and $6.00 
for guests.  You can attend the dance and not the meal, but will need a pre-
purchased ticket for the meal.

PLEASE REMEMBER 
WE DO NOT HAVE A 

DANCE JULY 4th.


